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Report on Bangalore Darshan-24/12/2022

First Year Hostilities where taken to Bangalore Darshan(Site seeing) to familiarise most common
places in Bangalore. Students started from College Hostel on 24/12/2022, morning 8.30AM, after
their breakfast. Firstly they were taken to Vidhana Soudha, Cubbon Park, High Court, Lalbagh, at
Lalbagh students were served Lunch. From Lalbagh we moved to ISKCON got Darshan of Lord Radha
Krishna & Left to Orion mall. At around 7.00PM students left to college in college bus. Students
enjoyed the day & took back lot of memories with them. Faculty Coordinator Dr Hari Krishna S, Dr
Lakshmi B, Prof Pushparaj, Prof Raghavendra & Prof Rajesh accompanied the students.
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